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              13/09/22 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
I am writing to confirm that we will be closed on Monday 19 September 2022. This has been announced 
as a bank holiday for the state funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to let you know how we as a school are responding to this news, and how 
you can pay tribute: 
 

 We have had an assembly to commemorate the life of Her Majesty  

 Children will be carrying out activities within their class to learn more about the life of Her Majesty 
 

I also wanted to add a gentle reminder that during this period of national mourning we will expect your 
child to attend school as normal (other than on the bank holiday on Monday 19 September).  
 
If your child is unable to attend school for any reason, please follow our normal procedures for notifying the 
school of their absence. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

Dr.Owen- Headteacher 
 
 


